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Numeracy 

 
We will be continuing to develop our maths skills through Maths Makes Sense. 

In each area we will be: 

 

Arithmetic 1:   

Looking at 2 digit numbers and their value. We will be ordering these and using 

them in addition and subtraction maths stories and vertical calculations.  

Arithmetic 2:  

Looking at an embellished real-life story, saying whether it is an addition or 

subtract, drawing basic real-life stories from it and writing math stories. 

Geometry:  

Recognise the difference between 1D, 2D and 3D shapes and learning actions 

for these. 

Identify 2D faces on 3D shapes, and naming them as triangles, quadrilaterals, 

pentagons or hexagons. 

Data and measure:  

Giving change from ten pence and other amounts in a 

shopping context  

Reasoning: 

Cutting shapes into halves and quarters by drawing 

lines accurately and shading a half, a quarter and 

three quarters of a shape. 

At The Seaside 

 
Our topic this half term is At the Seaside. We 

will be looking at UK seaside locations in pictures 

and on maps suggesting why people like to go 

there. We will be comparing seaside holidays in 

the recent past with those taken a long time ago. We will have a role 

play area of a seaside shop where we will be buying and selling items for 

a day at the beach. We will be thinking about what we need for  a day at 

the beach and writing instructions for packing a beach holiday suitcase 

then writing postcards home telling our family about our holiday. 

We are going to be looking at landscapes of the seaside and use natural 

materials from the beach to make our own sculptures 

Literacy 
 

We will be continuing with our 

Read, Write Inc groups. 

In guided reading groups we will be 

thinking about punctuation in text 

and how it can help us read more 

fluently and with expression.  

Children should continue to read at 

home and keep changing their 

reading books regularly to support 

their progression 

in reading and 

writing. 

 

PE 
In PE this half term we will be doing 

games and athletics. We will hopefully 

be outside for this. Please ensure chil-

dren have appropriate footwear in 

school, such as sandshoes or trainers. 

Homework 
 

We have seen some excellent pieces of homework over the last half term! Well done!  

Homework will continue to be handed in on a Wednesday and new homework set on a  Friday. 

Year 1 Phonics 
 

We have year 1 phonics tests this 

half term therefore will be doing 

lots of activities and games in prep-

aration for this.  


